
 
In Loving Memory of Assistant Chief Doug Connor 

It is with profound sadness that we announce the passing of Assistant Chief Doug Connor, a dedicated and esteemed 
member of the Deering Fire & Rescue family. Assistant Chief Connor left us on December 14, 2023 leaving behind a 
legacy of selfless service, bravery, and unwavering commitment to the community. 

Funeral Service Details: 

• Date: December 30, 2023. 

• Time: 11:00am  

• Location: Hillsboro-Deering Middle School 

Memorial Gathering: In honor of Assistant Chief Doug Connor, a memorial gathering will be held after the service on 
December 30, 2023 at the American Legion, 538 W Main st. Hillsboro NH. Family, friends, colleagues, and community 
members are invited to join together to celebrate his life and share cherished memories.  

In Memory of Assistant Chief Doug Connor: The family kindly requests that, in lieu of flowers, donations be made to the 
Deering Firefighter’s Association in memory of Assistant Chief Doug Connor. Contributions will be used to support 
causes that were dear to his heart and continue the positive impact he made in the community. 

Condolences and Support: During this challenging time, the Connor family appreciates the outpouring of love and 
support. Condolences and messages of sympathy can be shared at holtwoodburyfh.com 

The Deering Fire & Rescue Department will forever remember Assistant Chief Doug Connor for his leadership, courage, 
and unwavering dedication to the safety and well-being of our community for 33 years. His legacy will live on through 
the countless lives he touched and the indelible mark he left on the hearts of those who had the privilege of knowing 
him. 

May he rest in eternal peace. 

The Connor Family &  

Deering Fire & Rescue Department 


